
 

 
GCS Provides a Personalized  
Graduation Plan  

District Registration 
Parent Informational Meeting 
Virtual Webinars for Families 
February 4, 2021 & February 11, 2021 
 
Families of Rising 9th Grade Students  Families of Rising 6th Grade Students 

Thursday, February 4, 12:00 – 1:30 p.m.  Thursday, February 11, 12:00 – 1:30 p.m. 

Thursday, February 4, 6:00 – 7:30 p.m.  Thursday, February 11, 6:00 – 7:30 p.m. 

 

Guilford County Schools’ Counseling Services Department partners with 
Guilford Parent Academy to help families understand the transition process 
from elementary to middle, and middle to high school. Attendees will receive 
registration information that will overview the registration process and give 
helpful middle and high school tips for parents and students. 
 
CLICK HERE to register and receive the webinar link. 
 
To learn more about this virtual webinar or other GPA offerings, visit 
www.gcsnc.com, email parentacademy@gcsnc.com or call 336.279.4924. 

 
 
 

Guilford Parent Academy is a department of Guilford County Schools funded by the U.S. Department of Education. Guilford County Schools 
administers all educational programs, employment activities and admissions without discrimination because of race, religion, national or ethnic origin, 

color, age, military service, disability, marital status, parental status, or gender, except where exemption is appropriate and allowed by law. 
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https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=H_vimqLeQ0yBlHYk_LuzDEeonKkN295Lqmrj2EMlpURUNExEUFk4MUg4TExOSFdER1haRjZORUtDSy4u
http://www.gcsnc.com/
mailto:parentacademy@gcsnc.com

